
Announcements: 
 
 

A Service of Witness to the Resurrection will be held for Reverend James Brassard at National Presbyterian Church, 
on Saturday, October 30, at 10:00 a.m. Rev. James was a beloved pastor for many years at Christian Community 
Presbyterian Church (CCPC). All are welcome to honor and celebrate his life. The church is located at 4101 Nebraska 
Ave., NW, Washington, DC. A reception will follow the service. 
 
National Capital Presbytery and Warner Memorial Presbyterian Church invite you to the Installation Service of the 
Rev. Adele Crawford, pastor, Warner Memorial Presbyterian Church, October 17, 2021, at 3:00 PM via Zoom. 
Contact Warner Memorial Presbyterian Church for the link. 
 
 
Attention Minister Members who serve in churches – The Congregational Transitions 
Commission (CTC) regularly approves pastors’ contracts. Figuring out proper compensation for a 
pastor is a complicated task, and it helps to have data on comparable churches. It is particularly 
useful to have this data when churches hire new pastors.  
 
You should have received an email requesting pastors who serve in churches, to complete the 2021 Salary Survey. To 
those 35 minister members who completed the survey, thank you! If you have not, you have until Monday, October 
11. If you need the link to the survey, contact Dina Bickel – dbickel@thepresbytery.org  Thanks for participating! 
 
 
 
On Sunday, October 17, 2021, Rev. Joseph Nyamutera will be speaking via Zoom, from 3 p.m. to 5 p.m. about his 
ministry in Rwanda and around the world.  Please put this date on your calendar. On October 14, 2021, the Zoom 
link to the program will be available for persons interested in attending this presentation.  Contact Elder Pat Morse 
at pettymorse@aol.com, for information about the Zoom link. 
 
 

The REvangelism Conference is designed to take you on a deeper 
journey into faith: into the lives of others, into justice, hope, and the 
wonder of God. Together we will practice habits of Evangelism that 
will engage us in the gospel of good news — God’s justice and 
reconciliation for the world. 
At REvangelism you will interact with the wise, diverse voices in 
the church who contributed to the 8-Habits of Evangelism 
resource. As you work through each habit together, you will 
experience the goodness and richness of Christ’s body and the 
Holy Spirit transforming you, and the world around you. 
Register: https://montreat.org/events/revangelism21  

 
 

Once a month Learning Labs are an opportunity for anyone in the Presbytery – clergy or laypeople 
– to engage with an online Learning Lab led by members of the Convergence Team and invited 
guests to explore critical topics in ministry today. These will be held at 12:30 p.m. the fourth 
Thursday of each month. Register here: https://faithlead.org/p/learninglabs-ncp 

 
 
 

Access NCP’s calendar from upper right-hand side of the main page. Hover over “About” the 
menu will drop, click on NCP Calendar. The calendar includes a listing of all NCP committee 
meetings and NCP sponsored events. 
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